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Patrick Carney

From: BHS School Counseling <broadcasts@schoolmessengermail.com>
Sent: Friday, December 6, 2024 9:25 AM
To: Patrick Carney
Subject: BHS Course Selection Workshop

  

CAUTION:    This email originated from outside of the organization.   Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please report suspicious or potentially dangerous emails using the "Phish 
Alert Button".  

  

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) and student(s), 

We are hosting a Course Selection Workshop on Thursday, January 23 in the Beachside High School 
Auditorium.  The purpose of this workshop will be to discuss the course scheduling process for the 2025-
2026 school year.  We highly recommend that you attend with your student.  It is our intention to 
provide you with a meaningful evening of information and get as many of your questions answered as 
possible.  The evening will consist of two different information sessions:  

Session 1:  The Course Selection Process 

 TIME:    6:00-6:45 
 Location:  Auditorium 
 Presentation Topics:  

o Graduation Requirements 
o Course recommendation vs course request 
o Request changes vs schedule changes 
o Honors criteria 
o Grade forgiveness 
o AP/AICE/DE information and expectations 
o Verification sheets & student appointment times 
o Course selection timeline, important dates, and deadlines 
o How to view course recommendation in HAC 
o Frequently Asked Questions 

Session 2:  Grade Level Breakouts (choose 1 grade level below) 

 TIME:  Immediately following the conclusion of the previous presentation.  
 Locations:  

o Current AICE program of choice students:  Auditorium 
o Rising 10th graders:  Cafeteria 
o Rising 11th graders:  Chorus Room 
o Rising 12th graders:  Band Room 
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 Presentation Topics:  
o To do tasks for next grade level 
o Typical schedule for next grade level 

Course selection information is posted on the BHS website which includes the student course selection 
appointment times, timeline of events, as well as other helpful information - https://www-
bhs.stjohns.k12.fl.us/guidance/course-selections/ 
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